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MARK YOUR CALENDARS
for the Trunk or Treat!

October 24th from 3:15-4:00 will be the
REACH Trunk or Treat!  While the

school will be sending out more info
next month, please let us know if you

would be interested in helping or
participating with the Trunk or Treat by
completing this form.  We can’t wait to

see you there!

President: 
Patty Solomon

Vice-President: 
Elizabeth Birk

Treasurer: 
Joy Little

Secretary: 
Michelle Dooley

Follow us on instagram or X
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We need donations, please!
We will be sponsoring a meal

for the teachers during
Parent-Teachers

conferences with all their
long hours at the end of

October. There will also be
expenses with the Trunk or

Treat! We are asking any
family that is able to please
donate $10 by sending into

school with your child or
venmo @REACHPTO.

Help needed 
please

Join PTO
We would love to

have more
members join our

PTO. If you are
interested, please
fill out this form

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cNU2lV45Kl-ZwGb_zv6QAFTcTJtdUO4C/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ce0bgoytdHkc1ou6H_x4t0wlcNW06njswr_G9JUTpbI/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1SU6YLTVnzf8ankHfHIlOafNexlT2-o0kYPEKpCsZQek/edit

